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25 February 2020 

 
  
Dear parent/ carer, 

 

As you know there has been a forecast of some possible inclement weather, 

which we hope, of course, will not affect us too much. 

 

However, in the event of any icy/snowy conditions please use only the cleared 

pathways. These will be from the pedestrian entrance (up the ramp at the front 

of school) to the main school office entrance and to the dining room entrance. 

Reception class children should enter school at the dining room entrance and 

NOT through their usual door on icy or snowy mornings. A path to the Kingsley 

Kingfishers entrance will also be cleared.  Please remember NOT to walk across 

the school car park as it is not a pedestrian entrance and as such is not gritted.   

 

In the unusual (and rare!) event that we have to close due to health and safety 

issues caused by snow or ice, we will endeavour to contact you through text 

message and also aim to put a message on the school website 

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/st-werburghs/ .  

 

 Wrap up warm! 

 

 

Mr A. Brayford 

Principal 
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